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Road Rehabilitation Project on Eleanor Street in Fenton Township starting 
Tuesday, September 03, 2019 
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 

 
The Genesee County Road Commission will begin a road rehabilitation project on 

Eleanor Street between Owen Road and Island View Drive in Fenton Township starting 

Tuesday, September 03, 2019.  Eleanor Street will be closed to through traffic excluding 

emergency vehicles, school buses and local traffic. The anticipated project completion 

date is September 17, 2019.   Motorists are advised to allow additional time to reach their 

destination.  

 
Please contact John Plamondon, Construction Department Manager, at (810) 767-4920 
ext. 232 if you have questions.   
 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
Linda Kossak 
Executive Assistant 
Genesee County Road Commission 
(810) 767-4920 ext. 243 
 
 

http://www.gcrc.org/

